
Village of Youngstown Board Meeting – April 9, 2015 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Public Hearing – Tentative Budget for 2015-2016, for the fiscal year commencing 
June 1, 2015 and ending May 31, 2016. Compensation will remain the same as the 
past seven years for the Mayor which has been set at $7498.00, for the Deputy 
Mayor at $6151.00 and for each of the three Trustees at $5656.00. A copy of the 
tentative budget is available at the Village Clerk’s Office and may be inspected 
Monday thru Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
Public 
 
Building Inspector 
 
Police 
 
DPW 
 
Engineer 
 
Attorney Caserta 
 
Minutes – March 26, 2015 
 
Correspondence 
 

1. Utility taxes received from Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation - 
$2,627.38, Vonage America - $4.89.  
Received from NYS DOT CHIPS Refund in the amount of $32,532.01. 

 
Agenda 
 

1.  Abstract of Audited Vouchers for period ending April 9, 2015 – General 
Fund - $40,519.58, Water Fund - $17,517.93 and Sewer Fund - $681.16. 

 



2. Letter from Terry Collesano, Mayor of the Village of Lewiston asking for a 
contribution to the July 4th Fireworks which will be held on Saturday, July 
4th, 2015 at dusk (rain date of Sunday July 5th). In the past we have 
contributed $500.00 toward this event. 
 

3. A question from a resident who would like to donate a tree for the park in 
honor of Denny Greene who was a past Mayor, are we accepting any new 
trees for our parks? 
 

4. The next Village Board Meeting will be April 23, 2015. 
 

Old Business 
 
New Business 
 
Reports 


